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Hello members!! 
 
It is finally Fall and we are getting closer to our upcoming snowmobiling season! 
 
We are having our first trail workday on Oct. 2nd, 2021, meeting at Turner’s BP at 8:00 a.m. 
There is more to being a member than getting discounted trail passes.  We have a trail section 
that is completely rerouted that needs MAJOR clean up. We would like to have as many 
people show up that could help lessen the load & make it quick work.   Please bring any tools 
you may have for trail clean up. We have very limited access to this property, so we have to be 
as efficient as possible. Thank you in advance!! 
Steve & Wendy Senger has offered to make lunch as it is their section of trail affected. 
"#$% 
 
Our second trail workday will be Oct. 16th, 2021, meeting at Turner’s BP again at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Our current membership is down, if you have not renewed, please renew ASAP. 
 
 
 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: Wednesday, October 13th, 2021 
Where: Bronco Billy’s Saloon 
Time: 6:30 p.m.    
 



One of our local vendors (Gateway Powersports) just purchased a new location for their shop! 
They are having a Grand Opening on Friday, Oct. 8th, 2021, from 6-10 p.m. at their new 
location-S2502 Hwy BD, Baraboo Across from Bronco Billy’s.  Live music from Nashville & Hot 
BBQ from Circus City BBQ!  Check out their Facebook page for more information! 
 
Lets make this a very successful season, but most importantly a safe & fun one! 
 
 
Vince & Angie Holt 
 

 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season! 
 

 
 
 


